
 

 DATE:  September 20, 2021   

  

TO:  Jim Teele,  Project Manager 

 

FROM:  Shadi Zeidan, M/WBE Specialist 

 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Contract #2021-0270, Cultural Center Roof 

Replacement – 200 N. Davie Street    

 

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted for Contract #2021-0270, Cultural 

Center Roof Replacement – 200 N. Davie Street to determine compliance with the City of 

Greensboro M/WBE Program Plan. M/WBE goals were not established for this project; 

however, M/WBE firms were notified of the opportunity to submit a bid.   

 

Third Gen Services, LLC was the selected vendor with a contract value of $396,100.00 and will 

perform 100% of the work with its own forces.  

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes; the 

Department and Prime Contractor must contact the M/WBE Office for approval, prior to making 

any such changes. 

 

  

Cc   Allison Staton, M/WBE Compliance Officer  

       Timothy Jackson, M/WBE Coordinator  

       Butch Shumate, Facilities Division Manager 


